APPRECIATION

The Governor of Special Region of Yogyakarta on behalf of the people of Yogyakarta
and vicinity hereby would like to sincerely express the highest thankfulness and
appreciation to:

Engineering and Consulting Firms Association (ECFA), Japan
Yoshiara Building 8F., Nishishimbashi 1-6-13,

Minato-ku, Tokyo 105-0003, Japan

TEL : +81-3-3593-1171

FAX : +81-3-3593-1172

for the donation amounting to Rp.73,300,000 (Rupiah Seventy Three Million Three
Hundred Thousand) which has been delivered and we have accepted to relieve the
suffering of us, the victim of earthquake occurred in Yogyakarta on 27 May 2006.
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